
From: Chris Byrne [mailto:xxxxx@cityofmarcoisland.com]
Sent: July-21-14 4:03 PM
To: Emily Roantree; Mike Welsh
Subject: Marco Island Fireboat

Hi Emily & Mike !! Just a quick note, "again"! This past weekend 
Marco Island Fireboat 50 responded to a vessel capsized 10 miles 
offshore in very rough sea conditions at sunset with reports of 5 
people in the water. Other law enforcement and fire rescue vessels 
were unable to continue their response due to the sea conditions and 
returned to port. Our Metalcraft vessel easily cruised at 33 knots 
safely reaching and rescuing all 5 victims. Captain Bogan at the 
helm.

This rescue followed another which occurred a couple days earlier 
when 3 people were thrown from their kayaks and were swept out in the 
Gulf by a strong tidal current taking them offshore, our vessel 
arrived and rescued all three of these victims found a mile offshore.

I share these experiences with you in hopes that when shared with all 
the employees at Metalcraft they understand what an important member 
of this lifesaving team they are, as without this quality vessel our 
firefighters  would be unable to do their job. We continue to be 
extremely busy on the water and are impressed daily with our 
exceptional fire rescue vessel.

Please extend our gratitude to all!!

Thank You,

Deputy Chief Chris Byrne
City of Marco Island Fire Rescue
1280 San Marco Rd.
Marco Island, Florida 34145
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